Language and Law Announcements for the week of March 13th 


Spring Quarter Registration began Monday, March 13th. Log-in to Gateway to find your time ticket. Questions? Please contact me, or come see me Wednesday afternoon. There are a number of programs beginning Spring Quarter and several continuing programs that are accepting new students. Please check the on-line catalog for the most current list of offerings for spring.
Workshops

Self Evaluation Workshops

Tuesday, March 7th, 6:30pm, Housing -- A dorm, 2nd floor

Wednesday, March 8th, 3-4pm, Sem II B2109

Tuesday, March 14th, 6:30pm, Housing -- A dorm, 2nd floor

Wednesday, March 15th, 3pm, Sem II B2109
Writing Center Workshops, Seminar II B-2109

Wednesday, March 15th 

2pm – 3pm -- Grammar Rodeo: Parallel Structure
3pm – 4pm -- Academic Writing: Evaluation Writing
5pm – 6pm -- Creative Writing: Creative Non-Fiction
Career Development Center offers two weekly, one-hour long workshops to help you in your search for a job.

Every Wednesday

2pm – 3pm: Job Club – Learn how to network and create alternative ways for looking for jobs. 

3pm –4pm: Resume Clinic and Interview Workshop – Get help writing or updating your resume and learn skills and strategies for interviews.

Both of these workshops are a great preparation for the Career Fair. 

( Save the Date: Career Fair
Tuesday, April 4, 2006 
11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
St. Martin's Pavilion 
5300 Pacific Avenue 
Lacey, Washington 

· Students and alumni are cordially invited to the annual Career Fair co-sponsored by The Evergreen State College and St. Martin's College 
· Over 100 representatives from multiple career fields will be present at this free event 
· Parking is free and a FREE SHUTTLE from Red Square Bus Loop will leave every hour starting at 10:30 a.m. with the last ride to St. Martin's Pavilion at 2:30 p.m. The last shuttle returning to Evergreen will be at 3:00 p.m. 
FAFSA Renewal Reminder

Priority deadline for the FAFSA is March 15th. If you have not submitted the FAFSA, you must do it immediately! I recommend using the online FAFSA because it will be processed faster than the paper version.

( FAFSA online renewal worksheets are available online and at the Financial Aid Office.


